
 

 
 
September 2, 2022 
 
 

Subject: Transportation update  
 
 
Dear families, 
 
We thank you for reading the following update carefully.  
 

Agreement Reached with Groupe Renaud and Autobus G.D. Paquette  

 
We wish to inform you that Groupe Renaud and Autobus G.D. Paquette will be offering transportation services for 
students as of Tuesday, September 6th.  
 
You can access your child’s bus routes on the Mozaïk portal.  

Bus Driver Shortage  

It is important to note that the staff shortage among bus drivers remains a reality. As such, some busses may run 
late, or may not run at all on some occasions.  

Should your child’s bus route be cancelled or delayed, we will communicate with you by email and SMS. Therefore, 
families are strongly encouraged to continue having an alternate plan should transportation services be disrupted. 

 
We understand that this situation poses challenges to our families and we thank you for your patience and 
collaboration during this past week.   

 
The Legal, Corporate and Communications Team 

 

https://portailparents.ca/accueil/en/
https://www.swlauriersb.qc.ca/en/parents/emergency-closure/communicate/

